
Parent Information Evening 

In order to make transition from primary to secondary school as smooth as possible, we feel that it is 

important that your child’s tutor has as much information as possible.  Parental role in this process is 

essential and we are committed to developing a strong parent partnership.  We would be very 

grateful if you could complete the boxes below and return the sheet to Miss Zoë Mitchell, Key Stage 

3 Team, Hanley Castle before the start of the school year.  Thank you.  

 

Name of your child: 

Tutor Group:  

 

 
What are your child’s special   

 skills/hobbies? 

 

Tell us something about your child’s 

demeanour and personality: 

Is there anything else you would 

 like to know? 

What tips would you give us for  

getting the best out of your  

child? 

 

Why did you choose HCHS 

for your child? 

PICTURE OF YOUR CHILD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
(This is purely used by staff to help us learn 

names prior to them starting.)  


